
Aspira Women’s Health, Inc. to Report Third Quarter 2020 Financial Results on November
12th

Description

AUSTIN, Texas — November 4, 2020 — Aspira Women’s Health, Inc. (Nasdaq: AWH), a bioanalytical-
based women’s health company, today announced it will report financial results for the third quarter ended
September 30, 2020 on Thursday, November 12, 2020 after the market close, followed by an investor
conference call and webcast at 4:30 p.m. Eastern Time.

Thursday, November 12th @ 4:30pm ET
Domestic:                    877-407-4018
International:               201-689-8471
Conference ID:           13712253
Webcast:                      http://public.viavid.com/index.php?id=142095
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TRANSFORMING WOMEN’S GYNECOLOGIC HEALTH, STARTING WITH OVARIAN CANCER.
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